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Dear Parents 


We have purchased a temperature scanner as part of our health and safety procedures for COVID-19, now that we have more pupil attending school. 

We will be scanning all pupils on arrival at school, any pupil who has a temperature above 37.5 degrees will be returned home via their transport provider and not allowed to enter school. If you are aware that your son or daughter is feeling unwell or has a temperature – please can you keep them at home and call the school to let us know. 


Transport providers will be following the procedures for dropping off and collecting pupils at Oak Lodge School set out below.

I am sure you join me in wanting to ensure the safety of all and so with immediate effect as from Monday 29th June –

· A member of school staff will be on duty in the school driveway to welcome students into school. They will be easily identified by wearing a high visibility jacket and a school ID badge.


· All students will have their temperatures checked before they come into school.

· Any students with temperatures above 37.5 C will not be permitted to enter the school. Instead they will need to be taken straight back home. 

· Parents / carers have been informed of this new arrangement and they will be contacted by school to inform them of their child’s return home. 


If you have any questions please contact the school.

Thank you for your support and co-operation in keeping our school safe.


Kind regards
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